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Facilities & Resources Department

The staff has been working on the park to 
get it ready for the grand opening. Pictures 
include delineation of the parking lot, 
cobble stone placement on middle drainage 
area, delivery and spreading of wood chips 
and installation of boulders. 

We were supposed to get a delivery of 
cobbles to finish off the middle drainage, 
but unfortunately the delivery truck broke 
down and could not deliver them. They 
should be here next week. This is the final 
item to be completed. 











Wastewater Department

The department emptied and cleaned all three ponds in preparation of the winter 

rains.



This manhole is one of the manhole we have identified as 

having problems. The manhole is leaking water even during the 

dry season. The cost to repair the leak is $6,000 and we have 

several just like this one. The leak is coming from the 

connection 4 feet up from the bottom. This is not something 

that replacing the lid can fix.



This pressure relief valve will be used on the non-potable water 
system.



This is a snapshot of the GIS map for the collection system. This 

program has been one of the most helpful things added to the 

collection system. The department can step onto a manhole 

and find out what needs to be done and what has been done 

over the last year.



Engineering Department

Liner work is complete along the north side of the basin. Liner work is continuing on swale to the east 
of the impoundment basin.






